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A Report on Sanskrit Week Celebration 

 

With an objective to strengthen students’ quotient of intellect and interest in  

Sanskrit language, N. C. Jindal Public school, Punjabi Bagh, New Delhi celebrated 

Sanskrit Week ‘Mudit Mangal Saptah’ from 31 May to 4 June 2021. The students 

of classes VI to X participated with immense fervor to showcase their potential in 

ancient Indian language which holds expansive knowledge of Indian culture and 

values. The members of the Sanskrit department encouraged the students to 

display their ingenuity in Sanskrit writing as well as oratory exploring the depths 

of its vast literature. A visual presentation in the form of a video encapsulated 

the students’ enthusiastic participation in different activities like Essays, Articles, 

Poetry Composition, Shloka Recitation etc. The Sanskrit Week celebration lent an 

opportunity to students to rebuild their deep connectivity with the invaluable 

treasure hidden in Sanskrit language. 
 


